
 

 

Homestay Opportunities at Lansdowne Middle School 

 

The Greater Victoria School District’s International Student Program is looking for new families 
interested in joining the hosting community at Lansdowne Middle School. 
  
Host Families provide 3 meals a day along with healthy snacks and a welcoming environment. $1260 per 
month is provided as reimbursement for student support. Orientation and 24/7 support is available from 
the homestay office. 
  
For more information: 
Website: www.studyinvictoria.com/homestay 
Phone: 250-592-6871 
Email: homestay@sd61.bc.ca 

Lansdowne Middle School 

This Week @ Lansdowne 
Week of May 20 to 24, 2024 

Message from the Lansdowne PAC 
 
Our last meeting this year is on May 22 at 6 pm in the north 
campus library.  This will be the PAC AGM, including a call 
out for volunteers to participate next year.  Do you have 
PAC experience?  Even if you don't have PAC experience, 
contributing to the PAC is easy and doesn't demand much of 
your time.  Come to the meeting on May 22 and learn more 
about what the PAC does at Lansdowne and what part you 
could play.  See you then! 
 
Lansdowne PAC 

STUDENT ABSENCE 
 

We wish to be sure that all our students are safely accounted for on a 

daily basis, so please contact the school office – (250) 592-2170 

(lansdownesouth@sd61.bc.ca ) for Grade 6 and (250) 598-3336 

(lansdowne@sd61.bc.ca ) for Grade 7 & 8 – if you know that your 

child will be absent or late.   

Also, please remind your child how very 

important it is that they sign in at the office 

when they are late - even one minute late.  

This allows the office to update the attendance 

and ensures that the school knows they are at 

school and may save you that “your child is 

away” message when you child is actually here. 

UPCOMING DATES 

May 20 
· Victoria Day (No School) 
 
May 20 to 24 
· Quebec Trip 2 
 
May 22 
· PAC Meeting 6pm (North Campus) 
 
May 30 
· Grade 6 Immunization Session 
  (South Campus) 
 
May 31 
· Grade 8 Survivor 
 
June 3 
· LMPA Meeting 7pm 
 
June 7 
· CC Afternoon starting at  
  11:40am.  Both campuses 
· All Library Books Due Back 
  (Both campuses) 
 
June 10 to 14 
· Last Week of Hot Lunches 
 
June 12 and 13 
· Jubilation in June Concerts, 7pm 
 
June 14 
· All Textbooks Due Back 
  (Both campuses) 
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